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November 4, 2021 
 
Dear Premier Perrottet,  
 
Many thousands of teachers and education staff across our 
great state of New South Wales stand to lose their 
employment this Monday the 8th of November unless 
double vaccinated. 
 
As you are aware, there are many reasons why many 
individuals may not be able to or choose not to be 
vaccinated. I stand for an individual’s right to determine 
their own form of medical treatment, this includes 
vaccination.  
 
Leaving aside teachers and education staff losing their jobs 
it is ultimately students that will suffer from losing their 
much loved teachers. This is a busy time of year in the 
education system with final exams, reports and end of year 
preparations all ongoing.  
 
I formally request that you, as Premier, intervene in this 
matter and prevent the sacking of many thousands of 
teachers and education staff. I ask that you do this for our 
teachers, for our education staff and most importantly our 
students.  
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Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
Rev Hon Fred Nile MLC 
CDP Parliamentary Leader 
 


